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Please can you register my strong objection to the submission by RiverOak Strategic Partnership to re-open
Manston Airport as an air freight hub.

Re-opening for this purpose is unwarranted for many reasons. All of these have been highlighted in the report
and conclusions produced by the independent aviation assessor appointed by the Secretary of State and
published in October 2021.

Yours faithfully

Ian Masters




